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JOHN AND LYN SCOTT

JOHN AND LYN SCOTT, formerly 
of Rocky View Stud, Nanango, 
were presented with Honorary Life 
Membership in 2017. As reported 
in the Droughtmaster Digest 2017:

“John and Lyn have been 
very active members of the 
Droughtmaster breed and 
while their stud recorded many 
highlights including a long-standing 
record price at the Roma Sale, 
it was their service to the breed 
and its members that saw them 
awarded the Life Membership. 

John and Lyn worked tirelessly 
for the breed as a whole but 
particularly in the South Burnett. 
They were integral to the 
success of the 1995 Nanango 
Droughtmaster Beef Week 
that was repeated in 2005. 

With Garnet Kahler, they instigated 
the Nanango Bull Sale and two 
female sales that now continue 
under the Bunya Bull Sale and 
Cream of the Crop banners. 

John helped establish the 
Biggenden Store Sale that 
continued for many years. He 
worked on the Roma and Gympie 
Sale committees. The Coolabunia 
Saleyards may well have closed for 
good if it wasn’t for the work John 
undertook communicating with the 
council to keep the yards open. 

He hosted many assessment 
schools at Nanango that were a 
vital source of information to many 
new and existing stud members. 
John also served two terms as a 
Director for the Society, first as 
the Southern Zone Director and 
then returning after a break for 
a term as National Director. 

Doug Miles (right), past National Director of the Droughtmaster Society, presenting John and  
Lyn Scott with the Honorary Life Membership on behalf of the Board and the Members of  
the Droughtmaster Society in 2017.


